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Dear Fisher School Community,
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The administration was made aware of an inappropriate social media posting last night alluding to an
alleged vague threat against Fisher Middle School.

Last night, we worked with the Ewing Police who investigated this situation and found no legitimacy or

credibility to this threat.

Nevertheless, we have enhanced our security presence and protocols at FMS today, and the Ewing
Police will have a significant presence throughout the school day.

We thank the Ewing Police for their support, and always encourage any school community member to
reach out to us with concerns. As always, it is important that we all remain vigilant and attentive to

keep our schools safe.

Thank you for your un;derstanding, and we will provide updates if appropriate.
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